n her words

Sidewalk Counselor reflects on her experience

When I think about writing about being on the streets, I hesitate because much of it is incredibly sad. People
want to hear uplifting stories, don’t they?

I don’t know of anyone who likes to go to the sidewalk. But I also don’t know of anyone who goes and
doesn’t feel called. It doesn’t matter if we like it or not — we have to go.
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Routh Street abortion facility now closed after decades of prayer
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We don’t usually cry on the street because there’s always the next woman walking up who might listen to
the words the Holy Spirit gives us. And we remind each other that we aren’t responsible for the woman’s
choice, for good or bad.

The tears we shed out in front of the abortion facility are those of happiness and gratitude, when a mom
decides to keep her baby. Then there are hugs and tears in abundance. Throughout our shift, we will stop and
remind each other, “Turnaway!”
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persistence, and sometimes, patience.

And the joy! The joy given by God to those of us who know His love, and love Him back ... that's what

keeps us there, overwhelmed with the desire to help those we talk to — for them to feel His love, to see it
shining through us. We stand out there not to mess in their business, but to witness to them what they are
missing out on: God’s love of them and their child.

That’s a lot for a 45-second exchange on the sidewalk! - By Susan Platt

To learn more about the Catholic Pro-Life Committee's front-line ministry, visit prolifedallas.org/sidewalk.




